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Official Newsletter of Lions Clubs International District 2-S2
      JUNE                                       www.lions2s2.org                                                 2012    

CALENDER OF EVENTS

   Thoughts from your District Governor ….

Rick Reynolds,  
District Governor 2011-2012

LIONS DISTRICT 2-S2
Chambers - Harris - Liberty - Montgomery 

San Jacinto - Walker - Waller

June            6		 4th 	Cabinet Meeting (No PSC Meeting) 
July 			  NO PSC MEETING 
July          4-8		 Lions International Convention, Korea 
August	 1		 PSC Meeting 
August	 2-3		 Council Of Governors Meeting, Kerrville 
September	5		 PSC Meeting 
October	 3		 PSC Meeting 
October			  Cabinet Meeting

THANK YOU

To ALL LIONS in District 2-S2:

Thank you for allowing me to serve along with you for these past three years.  I was told way back then 
that the years, especially the Governor Year, would fly by before I knew it and well……I can’t believe time 
has flown by so fast!  Marla and I have been truly blessed to be able to make so many new friends, see old 
friends (no…….I don’t mean you are OLD!), visit with our FAMILY of Lions all around our district, and 
truly have fun doing it.  We have seen what Lions really do and learned so much about other Lions Clubs and 
what we do and how WE SERVE.  We are thankful to all of the Lions and Lion Leaders around this district 
who truly BELIEVE and made our dream (along with President Tam’s dream, of course) of “My Club, My 
Family” come to life!  We have worked alongside you as we all labored to “Keep Our Lions Family On 
Track” this past year.

How BLESSED I AM!  Can you believe that Marla and I had not even met when you asked me to serve as 
your first Second Vice District Governor?  That is true!  We met in July of 2009 and you elected me to serve 
in April 2009.  What a blessing she has been in my life and what a blessing she has been to our Lions Family.  
Those of you who know an elementary school teacher know how hard they work and how precious their 
time is.  But Marla has always found time to be there for me and for all of our Lions Family.  We have been 
joking lately that we are not sure what to do now that our time is almost up because everything we have done 
since we met has been “Governor’s Stuff”!  So…….I guess we will just keep on doing what it is that we do!  
Well, I’m sure we will find something to keep us occupied.

We hope that you have enjoyed all the enthusiasm(ism) and excitement that we have worked so hard to bring 
to you, our Lions Family, these past few years.  Everything from these fun and inspiring (I hope) newsletter 
articles to the treats and messages at the Presidents and Secretaries Council to the message we brought to 
every club in the District has come from our hearts and our souls and we hope that in some small way we 
have made a difference.  We enjoyed every second of the last three years and especially the last year.  The 
retreats at our home were truly special to us and I know that those who attended felt the same.  Each and 
every club visit was extremely special and exciting.  Our goal at the beginning of the year was simple, 
“……To excite and enthuse the Lions of District 2-S2 to grow our clubs through Community Service and to  
re-dedicate themselves to that service that is in the hearts of all Lions everywhere.  Let’s have fun together 
and watch our Family Grow.”  I hope that we have excited and enthused each and every one of you!

I am reminded of a book that Marla gave me that tells about the power of the individual and how each and 
every one of us is important.  I sit here and write about what I did and I would like to remind you that it is 
YOU who makes the difference in our Family.  It is YOU who must stay enthused and excited when the 
“preaching’s” done and YOU who must bring that enthusiasm(ism) to your clubs and your communities and 
most of all, to new members of our Family.  (Continued on page 2)
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The story I refer to is from “Teaching the Elephant to Dance” by Jim Belasco and is about Dr. Denton Cooley, the 
famous heart surgeon.  I am paraphrasing it from the book, “How Many People Does it Take to Make a Difference”?  
Belasco was following Dr. Cooley on his rounds and as he was on his way to the operating room, observed the surgeon 
stop and talk to a man mopping the hallway.  The two men talked for ten minutes before Dr. Cooley dashed into the 
operating room.  Belasco was intrigued and went to the man with the mop and commented on what a long conversation 
he had just had with Dr. Cooley.  The man told him that yes, he and Dr. Cooley talk quite often.  Then Belasco asked, 
“What exactly do you do at the hospital?”  The man replied, “We Save Lives.”  

You see, in the best organizations, there is no “them and us”; no “I”; there is only “WE”.

 All of us working together.  Everyone has a role to fill and each of us has a piece of the puzzle, and everyone, especially 
YOU, makes a difference.  And I BELIEVE that our organization, our district, our clubs, our LIONS, are the BEST!  
Thanks to YOU!  Thanks to you we have meaning in our lives.  Helen Keller said, “Life is either a daring adventure 
or nothing at all.”  You have given Marla and me a chance at that adventure and we are forever grateful to you, to ALL 
THE LIONS OF DISTRICT 2-S2.

Remember, “The Start to a Better World is our BELIEF that it is Possible.” 
-Believe in your dreams.  
-Believe in Today.  
-Believe that you are loved.  
-BELIEVE THAT YOU MAKE A DIFFERENCE. 
-Believe we can build a better world.  
-Believe when others might not.  
-Believe there IS a light at the end of the tunnel.  
-Believe that YOU might be that light for someone else.  
-Believe that the best is yet to be.  
-Believe in each other.  
-Believe in yourself.  
-I BELIEVE IN YOU.                                                             -Kobi Yamada  

Marla and I have been TRULY BLESSED to be able to serve along with all of you!

THANK YOU TooEssToo!!!  I BELIEVE IN YOU!!!
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Thought’s from the First Vice District Governor: 

First Vice District Governor Paul Eads

The 2012 MD-2 convention ended last night.  We had over four hundred people registered.  The people that 
worked on this convention to make it a huge SUCCESS deserve the loudest ABSOLUTELY that could be given.   
Every one that had any part should be given huge high fives.  Those of you that were unable to be with us would 
be extremely proud of our District.  For those who WERE there: There  is no way to thank Yall  except to say 
“Thanks for all you did.”  It was a fun convention that ran very smoothly and as someone said to a host: “If you saw  
something lacking, others did not see anything wrong.  The speakers were inspiring, the programs were  
outstanding and there were so many Lions with the WE SERVE attitude.  Everyone should pat themselves on their 
back.      Congratulations to our new leaders  Eddie and Chris.  Our District will be in good hands.  We are a team and  
everyone must do their part—as we always have.

The International Convention is very early this year.  Winnie Mae and I will be home on the date that others 
were just leaving for last year’s  convention.  

Hats off to our leader this year.  DG Rick did an outstanding job—and will still be working as Governor until 
June 30.  This district has really had the team spirit –this was given to us by our leader, DG Rick with many  
background hands helping him. Looking to the future we will have some changes and new ideas.  Please accept 
these and give them a try.  

It is great to meet with DGs, PDG’s, IPDG’s, ID’s, PID’s and grass roots Lions. We continue to have clubs folding 
and Lions dropping out.  We just need to work hard on this problem.  We Shall Overcome if we work together.  

If you have questions, ideas or suggestions,  please feel free to call me.  I am always available to each of you.   
(I might not make much sense at 2am, but I will try.  Big city clubs do not always have the enthusiasmism that 
is there for small-town clubs, that is the nature of the game.  We have other advantages by being a big-city club.  
I hope that clubs in the district will work together on community projects.  However, please post your activities 
on the internet, ask for help and you might be surprised how many helpers you will get. Our Leo Clubs are to be 
commended, as well as their dedicated leaders.  They are our future.

I appreciate the trust you have placed in me and I look forward to working with each and every one of you Lions.    

FYI

To save the economy, on June 30, 2012, Congress has ordered the immigration department to start deporting 
retired people instead of illegals in order to lower Social Security and Medicare costs.

The reason????: 
We are easier to catch, and can’t remember how to get back home! 
See you on the bus. I wonder where we’re going?
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Thought’s from the Second Vice District Governor: 

Second Vice District Governor Eddie Risha

Please bring your used eyeglasses to the PSC meetings. Have a count of the number you are turning in; the 
total will be announced at the meeting and in Paw Prints.

We only count complete pairs of glasses. We need a total count of the glasses from the person that brings them 
to the PCS monthly meetings. No special packing needed, save all cases, we sort through the containers at 
the recycling center for the final sort (those that can be cleaned, adjusted, and washed). Do not count loosed 
lenses into the totals collected. Each month, or whenever you choose to do so, we can supply the totals  
collected the previous month to the other members.  
 
Thanks for your help. 

EYEGLASS COLLECTION 
TIM COX 
936-446-3139  
timcox@consolidated.net  

“WE CAN DO IT”
The State Convention is over and it was very successful.  Thanks to PDG Margaret and of course  
Lion Judy.  Not to brag on my club up north, but the District Hospitality Room was GREAT.   
Thanks to Lion Tracy and Lion Connie!

Now to the real stuff.  OUR district is down on membership, but the fat lady has not sang yet!   
We have until the end of June.  To solve this problem. . . you ask “What can we do about it?”   
It is a very hard job, so listen to the directions I’m about to give you.  

It’s a long time family secret, ready?    “ ASK SOMEONE.”  Please don’t tell everyone I told you.

How about your 100% to the Camp?  Are you one of those on the list??  Has all your new officers 
been turned in to International and the district??  Your MMR’s up to date for the closing of the year?

I sure liked being the “Tail Twister”.  Who talked me into this job?

Just remember, someday I could be the Tail Twister again.  I don’t get mad, I get even.

This is the last letter you will get from me as 2nd VDG.  If I offended anyone, please let me say,   
I DON’T CARE!

See you at the Cabinet Meeting on June 6th.

Yours in Lionism,

mailto:timcox@consolidated.net
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Texas Lions Camp - Summer Camp Schedule - 2012 

Session Date Type
1 June 3–9 Children with Physical Disabilities
2 June 10-16 Children with Physical Disabilities
3 June 17-23 Children with Physical Disabilities
4 June 24-30 Children with Physical Disabilities
5 July 1–7 Children with Physical Disabilities
Camp Discovery July 8-14 (Leased) American Cancer Society
Camp David/Down Syndrome July 15-21 Children with Burns (leased)/Down Syndrome
Diabetic 1 July 22-28 Children with Type 1 Diabetes
Diabetic 2 July 29 – Aug 4 Children with Type 1 Diabetes

1 Saturday, March 3, 2012 
2 Saturday, March 31, 2012 
3 Saturday, May 5, 2012 

Note: All youth groups must be approved prior to registration. 

Texas Lions Camp - Work-Day Schedule - 2012 

2012-2013 Lions District 2-S2 Officers

2012-2013 District Governor 
Paul Eads 

Houston Heights Lions Club 
 

2012-2013 First Vice District Governor 
Eddie Risha 

Conroe Noon Lions Club 
 

2012-2013 Second Vice District Governor 
Chris Moorman 

Liberty Lions Club 
 

2012-2014 Director Texas Lions Camp 
Bud Casey 

Houston Cy-Fair Lions Club

2012-2014 Director Lions Eye Bank of Texas 
Donald Landers 

Houston Spring Branch Lions Club 
 

2012-2014 Director Lighthouse of Houston 
Andy Treviño 

Houston Heights Lions Club 
 

2012-2015 Director Humanitarian Relief Fund 
Winne Mae Eads 

Houston Heights Lions Club
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Our activities have resulted in serious consequences for both wildlife and humans.

Saturday, May 12, 2012 became quite an eventful day!  In addition to seven inches of rain between the hours 
approximately 2:00 AM and 7:30 AM, Seventy-Four District 2-S2 Lions joined at Ellington Airport to make the 2012 Aeros 
& Autos at Ellington Airport a success. 

A SUCCESS it really was!!  Even to the degree that a 2,000 horsepower twin turbo GT Ford set a new world speed record 
of 212.9 miles per hour from a standing start. 

We had a full field of entries in the static judging of classy, and classic, cars and low-riders.  Seventy-four Lions came 
and worked to make the event a success, from selling entry at the gates, to helping direct show cars to the appropriate 
parking spots, to selling tickets for prize drawings, to collecting and properly disposing of trash.

THANK YOU!!  THANK YOU!!!  THANK YOU all who gave your time and talent to make the event a success!!!!  We’ve not, 
yet, been able to settle all accounts and define the amount that will be donated to Texas Lions Camp, but the amount 
will be significant.

Thanks also to Lion Trish Wilson, and husband David, who travelled from Kerrville specifically for the purpose of being 
ambassadors for TLC.

I’ve just come from a meeting with staff at Ellington Airport, and we ARE on track for the event in 2013, so make plans 
now to participate on the Saturday preceding Mothers’ Day, May 11, 2013.  We will be engaging more Lions in the 
planning process for next year, so don’t be surprised when I “come a calling”.

 Lion Barron Cagle
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AND THE WINNERS ARE… 
 

 DIABETIC ESSAY 

1ST PLACE – BOBBY GERICH                                      2ND PLACE – MARGARET STEED 
Caney Creek High School                                       Conroe High School 
Sponsor:  Cut & Shoot Family                     Sponsor: Conroe Noon Lions Club 
              Lions Club 
Award : $1,000.00 Scholarship                                        $500.00 - Scholarship                     

 
 DRUG AWARENESS SPEECH 

 
             1ST PLACE – ALEJANDRA GAMBOA                  2ND PLACE – BOBBY GERICH 
    Caney Creek High School                               Caney Creek High School 
     Sponsor: Cut & Shoot Family                Sponsor: Dayton Noon Lions                                                                  
                                         Lions Club       
                         $1,000.00 Scholarship 

 
 OUTSTANDING YOUTH AWARD 

 
                    1ST PLACE – MARY JOCELYN NISNISAN                              2ND PLACE – SASHA GORDON 
    Houston Royal Oaks Leo Club                                          Conroe High School 
     Sponsor: Houston Royal Oaks                                         Sponsor: Conroe Noon Lions Club                                                                
                                         Lions Club 
 

 

……..And A BIG “THANK YOU” to all the sponsors: 

Cut & Shoot Family Lions Club    Dayton Noon Lions Club  Conroe Noon Lions Club 
Houston Royal Oaks Lions Club   Houston Beltway Lions Club Klein Lions Club 
Houston Fil-Am Lions Club  Houston Heights Lions Club Houston Space City Lions Club 
 
Contest held on April 21, 2012 at the District Convention. 

SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS:  FIRST PLACE - $1,000.00   SECOND PLACE - $500.00  

 



JUNE 2012 — Page 9

SUN. MON. TUE. WED. THUR. FRI. SAT.

EACH WEEK

1ST WEEK

2ND WEEK

3RD WEEK

4TH WEEK

ALTERNATE
WEEKS

HOUR

MEETING PLACE __________________________________________

STREET ADDRESS_________________________________________

Club mailing address: _______________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

Clubs website URL: _________________________________________________________

Any change in club officers during the fiscal year must be reported to headquarters.

*MEMBER NUMBERS ARE INDICATED ON YOUR SEMI-ANNUAL PER CAPITA. PLEASE INDICATE BELOW MAILING ADDRESS FOR INCOMING CLUB OFFICERS
# ENTER MAILING INFORMATION IN LOCAL FORMAT.

PU-101-EN  12/10

LANG. COUNTRY

URGENT!    THIS IS YOUR 2012-2013 LIONS CLUB’S OFFICER REPORTING FORM
Lion Secretary:  Use this form to report the names and addresses of your newly elected club officers to International Headquarters. This
form is extremely important–all communications your new officers receive during their year in office will be based on the information you 
provide here. Please PRINT the needed information on this form and return it in the enclosed self-addressed envelope, immediately following
your club elections in April. Final deadline is May 15. If you fail to return this form, your new officers will not be able to receive the 
information and materials they will need during the coming year.

IDENT. CLUB NO. DISTRICT                         NAME OF CLUB INTL. OFFICE USE ONLY

Your meeting place and time are indicated on the left.
If different, please indicate below.
(PLEASE INDICATE DAY, WEEK & HOUR OF MEETING)

PRESIDENT: MEMBER
NAME NUMBER*

#

#

#

E-MAIL SPOUSE:
ADDRESS NAME

E-MAIL SPOUSE:
ADDRESS NAME

#

SECRETARY: MEMBER
NAME NUMBER*

#

E-MAIL SPOUSE:
ADDRESS NAME

#

TREASURER: MEMBER
NAME NUMBER*

#

E-MAIL SPOUSE:
ADDRESS NAME

#

MEMBERSHIP CHAIRPERSON: MEMBER
NAME NUMBER*

HOME PHONE NO.

BUSINESS PHONE NO.

MOBILE PHONE NO.

SEND MAIL TO 
CLUB ADDRESS  �

HOME PHONE NO.

BUSINESS PHONE NO.

MOBILE PHONE NO.

SEND MAIL TO 
CLUB ADDRESS  �

HOME PHONE NO.

BUSINESS PHONE NO.

MOBILE PHONE NO.

SEND MAIL TO 
CLUB ADDRESS  �

HOME PHONE NO.

BUSINESS PHONE NO.

MOBILE PHONE NO.

SEND MAIL TO 
CLUB ADDRESS  �
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For Information Contact: 
PDG Fredda Buckner 

(325) 725-3493 
fredda@bigcountry.coop

Lion Luciano Guerra’s winning photo was among entries from all over the State in the annual MD-2  
Lions Club Environmental Photo Contest held February 2, 2012 during the Texas Council of  
Governors’ meeting in Kerrville. Lion Luciano Guerra of the Mission Lions Club in District 2-A3 won 
the state Environmental Photo Contest with his “Animal Life” entry. His photo advances to the national 
competition. 

Lions Club International sponsors the contest annually to emphasize the importance of environmental 
awareness around the world. The impartial judging of photos focused on originality, artistic merit, and 
portrayal of the environmental theme. The winning entry worldwide will be selected in July during the 
International Convention in Korea.

Lions Clubs International is the world’s largest service club organization with 1.35 million members in 
more than 45,000 clubs in 207 countries.  

Texas Council Chairperson Barron Cagle stated “Once again, Texas Lions made a great showing in 
this competition. We expect participation will continue to grow in the future and will foster an increased 
awareness of our surroundings.”

MD-2  Lions Club Environmental Photo Contest
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MD-2 Convention 2012

If you did not attend the MD-2 Convention this weekend, you missed a great event, in my own mind, at least.

My Convention Co-Chairs, PDG Margaret Badeaux and Lion Judy Champion, and their supporting cast of countless 
Lions from District 2-S2, did a stellar job of planning and organizing programs, events and activities.  The staff at the 
Sheraton North Houston Hotel at Bush Intercontinental Airport performed exceptionally, and the accommodations 
were well above average.

Sure, there was a hiccup, or two, and not all meals were suited to every Lion and/or person attending.  The 
introductions became boring, but we did follow appropriate protocol, as prescribed by Lions Clubs International.

Programs were well received, and the Youth Contests really did show that our future, if left in the hands of those 
talented youngsters, will be bright.  Thanks, Lion Jake Bentley and a number of other volunteers, for taking on that 
task.

I want to, especially, thank the 2011-2012 Council of Governors … the FIRST Second Vice District Governors.  It has 
been my privilege to serve with, and for you.  Few had the opportunity to witness first hand the synergy, and the 
energy, you showed as a group of leaders.  Karen and I will always have a special bond with you, and your partners.

Happy trails …

Lion Barron Cagle

Once again, Cut & Shoot Family Lions provides a much needed service project, for not one, but two families, by 
building wheelchair ramps for them. The first ramp was installed on Friday afternoon for an elderly couple, the 
second was installed the following Saturday morning, this one benefitting a family of special needs adults. Many 
thanks to Mike Posey for pre-building the ramps in sections, making the installation go much easier and faster. 
Both client families were very thankful for the new ramps, providing them a safe, secure way to get in and out of 
their homes. WE SERVE 

(First pic-Saturday morning project, Second pic-Friday afternoon project).

Cut & Shoot Family Lions Club 
(Wheel Chair Ramp Building Club)
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Mail or fax your order to: LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL
CLUB SUPPLIES SALES DEPARTMENT, 300 W 22ND ST.
OAK BROOK IL 60523-8842 USA; Fax 630-571-0964

Peace Poster Contest Kit (PPK-1) ______ Qty. @ US$10.95/each $ ____

Language Required __________________  Tax $ ____

(Available in all official languages.)              Postage & Handling $ ____

Total $ ____

Method of payment (select one):

A. Club/District Acct. # ________________________________________

Lions Club Name __________________________________________

Officer’s Signature (Required) ________________________________

B. Visa/Mastercard/Discover # ____________________ Exp. Date _____

Cardholder’s Signature (Required) ____________________________

3-Digit CVC code (shown on back of card)______________________

PR 785 11/11

Ship order to:

Name______________________________________________________

Address (No P.O. Boxes) __________________________________________

City________________________State/Province __________________

Zip Code ____________________ Country ______________________

Daytime Phone # (Required) ____________________________________

E-mail Address______________________________________________

How the Contest Works
Lions clubs sponsor the contest in a local school or organized youth
group. The contest is open to students 11-13 on November 15, 2012.
Participating students are asked to create posters visually depicting the
contest theme, “Imagine Peace.” 

One winner for each contest sponsored by a club is chosen to advance to
the district governor for judging. On the district level, one winner is
selected to go on to the multiple district competition and from there one
winner is forwarded to International Headquarters for the final judging.
Entries are judged at all levels on originality, artistic merit and portrayal of
theme.

During the final judging, 23 merit award winners and one grand prize
winner are chosen to represent the many entries submitted from around
the world.

Awards
Artists of posters advancing to the final international judging are
recognized as follows:
• International Grand Prize Winner receives a trip to the award

ceremony at Lions Day with the United Nations (subject to change). At
the ceremony he/she will receive a cash award of US$5,000 (or local
equivalent) and an engraved plaque. Two family members (one being
the winner's parent or legal guardian) and the sponsoring Lions club
president or a club member (as designated by the club president) will
accompany the winner to the award ceremony. The award ceremony is
scheduled for March 2013.

• 23 Merit Award Winners each receive a cash award of US$500 (or
local equivalent) and a certificate of achievement.

How to Enter
Lions clubs must order a Peace Poster Contest kit from the Club Supplies
Sales Department at International Headquarters. Available in all 11 official
languages, it costs US$10.95, plus shipping, handling and applicable
taxes. Each kit contains everything your club needs to sponsor one*
school or organized, sponsored youth group:

• Official Club Contest Guide & Rules
• Official School or Youth Group Contest Guide & Rules
• Participant Flyer may be duplicated and given to each participating

student to take home
• Sticker to place on back of winning poster
• Certificates for contest winner and school or youth group

*Clubs can sponsor more than one contest in either the same or multiple
school(s) and/or youth group(s) by purchasing more than one kit. Clubs will
send one poster per each contest sponsored to the next level of judging.

The Lions International Essay Contest entry form is included
in this kit and on the LCI website.

Kits are available January 15 – October 1, 2012.
Purchase your kit early to allow adequate time 
for shipment and contest planning.

To order the Peace Poster Contest kit (PPK-1) submit the form below,
order through the online Lions Store (Item search: Peace Poster Kit) or
call Club Supplies at (630) 571-5466 or (800) 710-7822 (U.S., Puerto
Rico, U.S. Virgin Islands and Canada only).

Visit www.lionsclubs.org for more contest information, deadlines, to
send a Peace Poster e-card and view past finalists’ posters.

Imagine Peace

Sales Tax:

We are obligated to
charge sales tax in
Illinois and Canada.

Postage/handling Charges:

United States/Canada - Postage/handling charges will
be added at the time of processing your order.  An
additional charge will be added if second day service 
is required.

Overseas - Postage/handling charges will be added at
the time of processing your order.
Duty/taxes may be required upon receipt of your
order. Lions Clubs International is not responsible for
payment of these duties or taxes.

Sponsor a Lions International Peace Poster Contest and join clubs worldwide in sharing children’s visions of peace with your community.

25th Annual Lions International Peace Poster Contest 

ORDER
NOW!

NEW
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ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT TEXAS LIONS CAMP
TLC is tax exempt under 501(c)(3) of the I.R.C.—Donations are tax deductible—see your tax professional for details.

August 2, 2012

8:00 am Shotgun Start

Tapatio Springs
Golf Course & Resort

Boerne, TX

Brodie Zenner, Camper 2011

Children Can...With TLC™

Sponsor One or More Holes
For a one time donation of $100 per hole, individuals, clubs,

associations and corporations may sponsor a hole(s).
All sponsors of the tournament will be recognized in

publications on location and on the Texas Lions Camp
website.—www.lionscamp.com

Please make checks payable to Texas Lions Camp.

Name

Address

City / State

Zip District

Club

Come Play and
Make a Kid’s Day!

For more information or to download
more player registration forms go to

www.lionscamp.com

Credit Card: MC ____ Visa ____ Discover ____ Amount: ________

CC#: _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ Expiration: _ _ / _ _

Signature: ____________________________ Date: ___________

Mail to: Gary Sult, 2-E1
1424 Highland View Dr.
Stephenville, TX 76401-9676

19th Annual Texas Lions Camp

Harry Wickersham Golf Tournament
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Kwik Kopy Printing & Parcel Plus 
1010 Spring Cypress Road 
Spring, Texas 77373 
Phone: 281.353.7977 Fax: 281.353.6741  
Toll-Free: 1-866-897-5945 
E-mail: mail@kkspring.com 

David Scott

WE SERVE  
District 2-S2 reported 

Eye exams and eye glasses donated

Campbell Soup Labels

Used eyeglasses collected

Hours given towards Lionism

Lions Mints 
 

Simple way to raise funds.   
 

Peppermint and Wintergreen Mints

PDG Ronald Landers    281-520-9195 
rglanders@comcast.net

Visit One of Our Web Sites 
Which have been recently updated

www.lions2s2.org   www.texaslions.org  www.lionsclubs.org 

PAWPRINTS of 2-S2 
Official newsletter of Lions District 2-S2 

The District Newsletter Advertisements. 
These Ad’s are busines card size 3 1/4 inches by 1 3/4 inches, 

They cost $100 per ad panel for the year, or $25 a month. 
Double sized ads double the cost. 

This is a Way to say Thanks to a Great Lion or to show your Clubs pride. 
Subsciptions 

$30 for the year. 
Make Checks out to Lions District 2-S2 

DISCLAIMER: Any views or opinions presented in Paid Ad’s are expressed by the contributor 
and is to be considered  his/her own personal opinion, and not the opinion of 

The District 2-S2 or the Editor.

Lion Terry Landers  2015 Crestdale Dr. Houston, TX 77080-5303 tslanders@comcast.net

All  Ads and subscriptions need to be renewed at this time. 
August - June, 2012-2013. 

Your Ad here for 
$100 a year

http://www.texaslions.org
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RICK  REYNOLDS
936-494-3813 (OFFICE)

936- 494-3813 (FAX)
281-686-0882 (CELL) 
ricke2424@yahoo.com

REYNOLDS 
DEVELOPMENT

“REMODELLING BY SKILLED
CRAFTSMEN”

“Honor the Texas flag; 
I Pledge Allegiance to thee, 

Texas, One State under God, 
One and Indivisible.”

(Face the Texas flag with your right hand over your heart.)

CLUB CLASSIFIEDS
Any Club with a classified type ad may advertise their need or project for FREE. All  such information must 

be submitted to Lion Terry Landers by the 10th of the month.
tslanders@comcast.net  or calling 713-461-7086 

1939 - Celebrating 71 years of Community Service - 2010

WHERE LIONS MEET 
BE PRESENT LORD. 

TO WELD OUR HEARTS IN 
ONE ACCORD. 

TO DO THY WILL, 
LORD MAKE US STRONG. 

TO AID THE WEAK AND  
RIGHT THE WRONG.

Second Vice District Governor 
Eddie Risha

Conroe Noon Lions Club

First Vice District Governor 
Paul Eads

Houston Heights 
Lions Club

District Governor 
Richard “Rick” Reynolds

Cut & Shoot Family 
Lions Club

Conroe Noon Lions Club

Your Ad here for 
$100 a year
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Richard "Rick" Reynolds 
District Governor 

 
Paul Eads 

First Vice District Governor 
 

Eddie Risha 
Second Vice District Governor 

 
Eva Thatcher 

Cabinet Secretary

Ronald Landers 
Cabinet Treasurer

Terry S. Landers 
Newsletter Editor/WebMaster

2011-2012 OFFICERS

Lions District 2-S2
Lion Terry Landers
Editor
2015 Crestdale Dr.
Houston, TX 77080-5303
tslanders@comcast.net

Cabinet Meeting 
JUNE 6, 2012

**  CHINA BEAR  ** 
15000 I-45 North 

Dinner 6:00 P.M.      Meeting 7:00 P.M.
No President and Secretary Council meeting

 
CHINA BEAR RESTAURANT 

located at 15000 I-45 North 
On the northbound feeder road

The cost for the buffet is $13.00 per person, 
including tax and gratuity. 

 
The food is buffet-style, of Chinese, 

American and Mexican food. 
 

There are desserts galore 
and more than one Ice Cream Machine. 


	 Thoughts from your District Governor .

